
 

29 April 2025 
 
Re: Flinders University Assessment Centre – Friday 16 May 
       Whyalla Secondary College, 117 Nicolson Ave, Whyalla South 

Dear Families 
 
Your young person has applied and been accepted into the Flinders University Assessment Centre being 
held in Whyalla on Friday 16 May.  
 
Students will travel by bus accompanied by a staff member and need to meet at school by 8:00am and 
will be returning by 4:00pm.  
 
Students need to complete an online application form before Wednesday 14 May, please click here to 
access the form. This link has also been emailed to the student (via school email). 
 
One week prior to the Assessment day ‘Information Packs’ will be distributed to those students who are 
attending. Students need to read the instructions for the task that must be completed before the day 
(Information in packs) and bring it along to the assessment centre. 
 
What to bring / wear 
❑ Information Packs 
❑ Students need to wear formal uniform 
❑ A drink bottle/s, recess and lunch (canteen facilities may be available but cannot be guaranteed) 
❑ Pen and paper 
❑ Laptop (and charger) 
 
If you require further information or have any queries, please contact Mrs Norah Grover on 8648 9700. 
 
Please click here to complete the permission slip by Friday 9 May.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Norah Grover       Damian Smith 
10-12 Learning and Wellbeing Director    Principal 
 

https://form.jotform.com/220890442645053
https://forms.office.com/r/VwRs7ZntN1

